
FIRST SUNDAY 
IN ORDINARY TIME
October 30, 2021 to November 7, 2021

Weekend Masses are at St. Frances Cabrini Church 
Weekend:

Saturday    Oct  30 VIGIL: THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY 
IN ORDINARY TIME

SFC 4:30pm Dominic Armeni ‘Birthday Memorial’; Living &
Deceased Former Members of Knights of Columbus 
Council 627

Sunday       Oct  31 THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
SFC 11am John Vendetti, Jr. by mother, Rosemary Vendetti; 

Robbie DiAsio by Leonard DiAsio

11am Mass will be Live-Streamed on Facebook & YouTube

Weekdays:
Monday     Nov   1 ALL SAINTS (not a Holy Day of obligation this Year)
SFC 8am People of the Parish
Tuesday     Nov   2 The Commemoration of All the Faithful Departed 

All Souls’ Day
SFC 8am Perry Gildone, Jr.  by Rosemary Vendetti, Godmother

Wednesday Nov   3 Weekday
SFC 8am Dee Marker ‘Birthday Memorial’ 
                                                                     by Cathy & Tom Cebasek
Thursday Nov   4 St. Charles Borromeo, Bishop
SFC 8am Rose Thiel by Helen Novinski
Friday        Nov   5 Weekday
NO MASS HERE 8am Mass at Mount Carmel - Our Lady of Peace 

Weekend Masses are at St. Frances Cabrini Church 
Weekend:

Saturday    Nov   6 VIGIL: THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY 
IN ORDINARY TIME

SFC 4:30pm Stephen Kanak by Pat; Kirk-Kelleher Families by 
Marcella

Sunday       Nov   7 THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
SFC 11am John Vendetti. by wife, Rosemary Vendetti; 

Rita Pignotti ‘10yr. Anniversary Memorial’ 
by JoAnn & E.G.

11am Mass will be Live-Streamed on Facebook & YouTube

CHANGE in Mass Intentions Policy:
In accordance with current diocesan policy, there will be only one intention per 
weekend Mass:  one for the Sat, 4:30pm Vigil Mass and one for the 11am Sun 
Mass.  
For a few weeks there will be times when the previously scheduled multiple 
intentions will be celebrated, but hopefully by the first of 2022, we will be in full 
compliance.  
Weekday Masses and Sanctuary Candle intentions are available also.  

Mass Intentions and Sanctuary Candle Intentions
Mass Intentions may be scheduled by calling the Parish Office, mailing it in, 
emailing stmsfc@hotmail.com, or by dropping it in the collection basket. 
Sanctuary Candle Intentions may be scheduled in the same way.
Mass and Sanctuary Candle Intentions are $10 each.

 

THIS WEEK
PC – Parish Center

Sun Oct 31
9-10:45am Family Day/ Breakfast/ 
Faith Formation, PC
9:30-10:45am Youth Ministry, PC

Tuesday Nov 2
6pm Men’s Fellowship Group, PC

Wednesday Nov 3
5pm Rosary, SFC Church

Sun Nov 7
Daylight Savings Time Ends – 

Turn your Clocks Back
9:15-10:45am RCIA Adult Ed Room
9:15-10:45am Faith Formation, PC
9:30am 2nd Grade Parent Mtg.
9:30-10:45am Youth Ministry, PC
Noon Bereavement Series – 
Navigating the holidays, PC

Confessions: SFC Church 
 Saturday 3:30pm, Sunday 10am

The Parish Center is open weekday 
mornings at 9:30am Mon- Thurs for 
those who would like to walk in the 
hall.  

COVID Guidelines:  In light of the 
changing circumstances of the Covid 
virus and in an effort to maintain a 
safe environment being mindful of 
the common good for all, Bishop 
Bonnar has issued a revised 
temporary guideline for those 
attending Sunday Mass.
For those who are vaccinated, it is 
recommended that face coverings be 
worn for the good of all.  While not 
mandated, it is encouraged for the 
time being.
For the unvaccinated, a face-
covering should be worn while 
attending Mass.
This recommendation is temporary 
and will be re-evaluated in the 
coming weeks.



Stewardship Update
Sunday       $4,610             75 Envelopes   3 On-Line
World Mission Sunday  $596

Thank you for your continued generosity! 

Stewardship “And ‘to love him with all your heart, with all 
your understanding, with all your strength, and to love your 
neighbor as yourself’ is worth more than all the burnt offerings 
and sacrifices.” (MARK 12:33) Of all the gifts that God gives us, 
the one He wants the most is our heart. He wants us to share 
out of our love for Him, not out of obligation. Using our talent 
in parish ministry and contributing money to support our parish 
mission is important, but it’s more important to spend time in 
prayer with God daily and discern how He is calling us to be 
generous with all of our gifts. Not just the visible ones, but the 
invisible ones like love, mercy and forgiveness.

Vocations “You shall love your neighbor as yourself.” Are 
you being called to a life of service as a priest or consecrated 
religious? Contact Father Scott Kopp at 330/744-8451 or 
email: skopp@youngstowndiocese.org.

THANK YOU for your generous response to the collection for 
the Society for the Propogation of the Faith last weekend on 
World Mission Sunday. 

NEWS FROM FAITH FORMATION
The following are the dates of Faith Formation, Family Days 

and Sacramental Meetings through January.

November 7 ~ Faith Formation
November 14 ~ Faith Formation

2nd grade Reconciliation Parent Meeting
November 21 ~ Faith Formation

Confirmation Parent and Student Meeting (Gr.8)
November 28 ~ Thanksgiving Weekend /No Faith Formation

December 5 ~ Family Day
December 12 ~ Faith Formation
December 19 ~ Faith Formation

(December 26, January 2, January 9, January 16  ~ 
Christmas & New Year’s Break / No Faith Formation)

January 23 ~ Faith Formation /
Confirmation Parent and Student Meeting (Gr.8)

January 30 ~ Faith Formation

During the month of November, we will be collecting food for 
the Blessing Box.  We are asking families to send non-
perishable food donations with their child/children on Sundays 
during Faith Formation.  There will be a box in the Center for 
the food donations.  Our 8th grade class will help sort the food 
and fill the Blessing Box.  

Sacramental Preparation:  The Reconciliation Parent Meeting 
is Sun, Nov 14.  The Confirmation Parent /  Student Meeting is 
Sun, Nov 21.  Both meetings begin at 9:30am in the Parish 
Center.  

Our Featured Advertiser this week is:

CONNEAUT FAMILY HEALTH CENTER
Thank you for your support of our weekly bulletin!

Bereavement Series about 
Navigating the Holidays amidst sadness:

Nov 7: Stepping Stones to a Better Tomorrow
Dec 5: Break Through the Darkness

Both are at the Parish Center following the 11am Mass. 

The St. Vincent de Paul Society is collecting new or gently 
used blankets and sheets for the Catholic Charities Blanket 
and Bed Linen Drive each weekend through 
November. There is a donation box in the church vestibule.

H.A.L.O. – Holiday Angels Loving Others is a Christmas 
sharing program sponsored by the St. Vincent de Paul Society 
of Corpus Christi Parish in partnership with Catholic Charities 
of Ashtabula County to assist families in the Conneaut area to 
provide Christmas gifts and food for their children for the 
holidays.  If you would like to assist in making a child’s 
Christmas dream come true, please consider donating to this 
program by using the red envelopes provided in the pews of 
the church.  Due to the pandemic, we are not asking 
parishioners to purchase gifts. Instead with the money provided 
by our parishioners and friends, we will purchase gift cards to 
give to the parents so they may purchase gifts and clothing for 
their children.  Please place the red envelope in the collection 
basket or send your donation to the church office.  The number 
of families we are able to adopt through the H.A.L.O. program 
is dependent on the donations received during October and 
November.  All monies need to be donated by December 1. 

The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA)
The ‘Period of Inquiry’ will continue Nov. 7 and 21 from 
9:15-10:45am in the Adult Ed Room of the Parish Center.  
It’s a time to ask questions, gather information and decide if 
you feel you are being called to learn more by continuing on 
to the Period of Catechumenate.  
Please feel free to call Nick Perkoski at 599-8570, or email 
nperkoski@gmail.com if interested.  

The Knights of Columbus are sponsoring a sale of etched 
Religious items to benefit their Scholarship Fund.  Items are 
available for purchase at the back of the church.  See the 
insert in the bulletin for more details and instructions on how 
to order.  

Stewardship: In a few weeks we will be sending you 
information about our 2021 Stewardship Campaign.  
Generally we have a campaign every two years; however, 
our last campaign was in 2017.  This is a time for us to 
consider how we are best able to share our gifts of Time, 
Talent and Treasure.   


